Rosenberg Corey

From: Douglas Hall <dougnancyhall@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:47 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Cc: Doug Hall

Subject: H 2004-A

As a landlord in Mult. Co., | urge you to oppose H 2204-A. Imposing penalties on landlords who want to reasonably
control the occupancy of their property is overextending the reach of government, and rent control will not solve the
affordable housing shortage. Build additional public housing SO ALL TAXPAYERS, NOT JUST LANDLORDS, can share the
burden of supporting people who have lower-income housing needs.

Thanks,

Doug Hall



